
Week Commencing: Monday 16th December 2024  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                   

 

‘Wow of the Week’: Thank you to the PTFA for organising the Christmas raffle and disco. The children had a 

wonderful time at the disco and we raised £835.93. The raffle raised an impressive £998! Thank you for supporting 

these fundraising events.  

 

 

 

 

 

Royles Brook Primary School Newsletter 
“Be Kind, Be Thankful, Be Ambitious” 

 

 

 

20.12.24 @ 15:15 – School Closes for Christmas Holiday 

06.01.25 @ 08:45 – School Opens for Spring Term 

16.01.25 @ 14:45 – Linden Class Assembly 

21.01.25 @ 09:00 – 10:00 – Parent Drop In – SEND 

23.01.25 @14:45 – Juniper Class Assembly 

29.01.25 @14:45 – Hazel Class Assembly 

30.01.25 @ 14:30 – Y5/6 Parent Workshop – Online Safety and Cyber Security delivered by PC Carlos 

06.02.25 @ 14:45 – Elm Class Assembly 

13.02.25 @ 14:45 – Ash Class Assembly  

14.02.25 @ 15:15 – School Closes for Half Term 

24.02.25 @ 08:45 – School Re-Opens Following Half Term Closure  

 

 

 

 

 

 

    
Notices: 

Stars of the Week 

Ash – Joseph 

Elm – Maddison 

Hazel – Ryker 

Juniper – Ava 

Linden – Lydia 

Maple – Blake 

Oak – Poppy 

Poplar – Hallie 

Rowan – Willow 

Sycamore – Kylar 

Willow – William 

 

Readers of the Week 

Ash – Dotty 

Elm – Jettson 

Hazel – Albie 

Juniper – Arlo 

Linden – Maya 

Maple – Ada 

Oak – William 

Poplar – Ollie 

Rowan – Reese 

Sycamore – Erin 

Willow – Jake 

 

 

At the end of a very busy and successful autumn term, we say goodbye to three staff members. We 

wish Mrs Robinson every success in her new deputy headship and thank her for everything she has 

done over the last ten years at Royles Brook. Mrs Reader our school cook is retiring after an 

incredible thirty years in our school kitchen! Thank you, Mrs Reader, and enjoy your well-deserved 

retirement. A final thanks and goodbye to Mrs Hesketh, our extended services assistant, who leaves 

us to spend more time with her young family.  

This week every teacher selected one pupil from their class to receive a token for our reading 

vending machine. These pupils were recognised this term for being model RB Way pupils. Well done! 

Finally, from all of the staff at Royles Brook, we wish our children and families a very Happy 

Christmas and all the very best for the New Year. Thank you for your ongoing support.  

Important Dates 

A list of key dates 

for the academic 

year can also be 

found on the school 

website. 

 



 

Key Contacts 

Initial Contact 

Your child’s class teacher should be your first point of call and can usually help with 

most enquires. They are available at the start or end of the school day on the gates/ 

playground or via appointment. To make an appointment with your child’s class teacher 

please call the school office on 01253 821396 or email office@roylesbrook.lancs.sch.uk 

Extended School Services Contact 

Stay and Play – Mrs A. Tauber – 01253 821396 or 07752 868674 

Safeguarding Contact 

Mrs D. Lambert – DSL and Senior Family Link Worker - 01253 821396 or 

flm@roylesbrook.lancs.sch.uk 

Mrs C. Williamson – Safeguarding Governor – 01253 821396 

 

 

Attendance  

Class Attendance  
 

W/C 16.12.24 

Overall 
attendance 

academic year 
24-25 

 

Class 
lates  
W/C 

16.12.24 

Ash 86.19% 95.40% 10 

Elm 70.23% 93.07% 3 

Hazel 82.96% 93.66% 2 

Juniper 92.31% 95.79% 7 

Linden 94.40% 95.07% 6 

Maple 93.33% 96.04% 4 

Oak 90.36% 94.93% 9 

Poplar 87.67% 93.72% 6 

Rowan 90.67% 95.64% 13 

Sycamore 92.50% 93.41% 16 

Willow 94.67% 94.25% 16 

Total 

 

89.14% 94.65% 92 

 

 

 

The Royle Raffle Winner! 

So many children earned a large number of raffle 
tickets for the attendance draw this term. 

The winner for autumn term was Emily (Poplar 
Class) who chose a Kindle as her prize! 
 
Thank you to all families for supporting good 
attendance by ensuring children are in school and 
arrive on time. The Royle Raffle will continue next 
term with some big prizes up for grabs! 

100% attendance each week = 1 raffle ticket 
in the Royle Raffle draw! 

100% punctuality each week = 1 raffle ticket 
in the Royle Raffle draw! 
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